
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I am writing to express my opposition to the Cap and Trade legislation. I do not feel this 
legislation should be passed by the legislature. There are a number of concerns I have: 

 
1.) The legislation puts Oregon at a competitive disadvantage. 

2.) Utility and gas prices are going to increase. 
3.) $20 million to implement is large expense and given Oregon's track record on 

implementation of new projects, likely far under what the actual cost will be. 

4.) This is a large enough issue where the people should vote. This needs to be referred to 
the people.  

5.) The legislation is not fair. The carve outs are neither fair nor just.  
6.) This legislation appears to be more top down rules from a vocal minority. The regulation 

put on transportation, manufacturing and natural resources will hurt the working people of 
the state.  

 
Please do not move this legislation forward. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Phil 
 

Phillip H. Gerstner, CPA 
President and Senior Mortgage Consultant 

Lighthouse Financial Enterprises, Inc. 
110 Wallace Rd NW 

Salem, OR 97304 

Office: 503-485-9500 
Fax: 503-485-9700 

Mobile: 503-871-4968 
NMLS #291931 & #1114314 

 

 
 

 
LEGAL CONFIDENTIAL: The information in this e-mail and in any attachment may contain 

information which is legally privileged. It is intended only for the attention and use of the 

named recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to retain, 
disclose, copy or distribute the message and/or any of its attachments. If you received this 

e-mail in error, please notify me and delete this message. Thank you. 

 


